

Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery

Principal: Miss D Henley



Year 6 End of term activities

Friday 4th July 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

As Year 6 prepare to say goodbye and get ready for secondary school, we have arranged a number of activities. All the events other than the disco and the BBQ lunch are free.

Date	Event	Key information
Tuesday 8 th July	Open evening	 school open after school to see children's work
		 Art and DT exhibition
		 performances by Music Making, choir and dance club
Thursday 10 th July	Picnic and sports	• 11:50am Picnic
	afternoon in	 12:30pm Sports start
	Southchurch Park	 parents, carers and family are welcome
		 need a packed lunch (free school meals provided)
		 children wear school PE shorts and school PE top or a top in their
		team colour
		 water bottle, sun cream and a hat
		 children can go home with their parents from the park
Monday 14 th July	Disco 3:45 -5:15pm	• £2
		 Pay on ParentPay or cash in the Office
Wednesday 16 th July	End of year production	 gates open at 2:10pm
	(Year 6 Versus Learning -	 production starts at start at 2:25pm in the South Hall
	Survival of the Fittest!)	 parents, carers and family are welcome
		 children can go home with their parents afterwards
Monday 21 st July	Out of school visit to the park	 a range of activities including the playground
		 need a packed lunch (free school meals provided)
		 wear school PE kit or school uniform
		 water bottle, sun cream and a hat
Tuesday 22 nd July	BBQ lunch during school	BBQ for lunch
	day	 book on ParentPay at home or at school and choose BBQ option
		(beef burger, vegetarian burger, potato wedges, house salad, vanilla
		ice cream or fresh fruit
		 usual price for lunch or covered by free school meals
		 bring packed lunch if do not want the BBQ
		 water fight! Children can bring squirters etc (on this day only!)
Wednesday 23rd July	Leaver's Assembly	• 2:30pm
		 parents, carers and family are welcome
		 children will be given a T Shirt and can sign them

We are looking forward to enjoying these activities with Year 6 and would like to thank you all for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Dyos-Smith & Mrs A McCarthy







